
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Graeme Bissett <graeme.bissett-
30 March 2007 08:20 
Fitchie, Andrew 
RE: Procurement Strategy 

Trying to arrange a session for Monday / Tuesday next week to make sure we are all on the same page. 

Positive response yesterday from NR on the overall model. 

Regards 

Graeme 

Graeme Bissett 

m: 

From: Fitchie, Andrew [mailto:Andrew.Fitchie@dlapiper.com] 
Sent: 29 March 2007 15:19 
To: Graeme Bissett 
Subject: Procurement Strategy 

Graeme 

Would be okay if I ask for a session on how the tie procurement working group has been progressing? We 
have not been involved on a regular basis since June last year and I have an increasing concern that, with 
the need to dovetail what is being done at strategic level with TS, BAA and NR with what is being done in 
terms of contractual frameworks and procurement constraints as well as existing BAA and NR agreements, 
we are not ideally placed to advise and protect tie's interest with confidence and continuity. 

I am seeing parts of papers and parts of discussions and being asked to answer questions where I understand 
only part of the context and feel that we have already answered the question within a different subset or 
different of questions. 

I understand obviously that pressure may result in work streams diverging or issues fragmenting but there 
have been occasions recently where uncertainty about communication was apparent -as an example, Lesley 
raised a series of concerns about the BAA agreement under negotiation and how it might adversely affect 
contracting and procurement strategy. 

A steer would be appreciated. 

Kind regards 
Andrew Fitchie 
Partner 
DLA Piper Scotland LLP 
T: +44 ( 
M: +44 ( 
F: +44 ( 
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This email is from DLA Piper Scotland LLP. 

The contents of this email and any attachments are confidential to the intended 
recipient. They may not be disclosed to or used by or copied in any way by anyone 
other than the intended recipient. If this email is received in error, please contact 
DLA Piper Scotland LLP on +44 (0) 8700 111111 quoting the name of the sender and the 
email address to which it has been sent and then delete it. 

Please note that neither DLA Piper Scotland LLP nor the sender accepts any 
responsibility for viruses and it is your responsibility to scan or otherwise check 
this email and any attachments. 

DLA Piper Scotland LLP is a limited liability partnership registered in Scotland 
(registered number 30300365), which provides services from offices in Scotland. A 
list of members is open for inspection at its registered office and principal place of 
business Rutland Square, Edinburgh, EHl 2AA. Partner denotes member of a limited 
liability partnership. 

DLA Piper Scotland LLP is 
DLA Piper, a global legal 
distinct legal entities. 

regulated by the Law Society of Scotland and is a member of 
services organisation, the members of which are separate and 
For further information, please refer to www . d l apipe r . com. 

GLOBAL ENVIRONMENT WEEK AT DLA PIPER - 29 January to 2 February 2007 
www . d l apipe r . com/sustainabi l i t y 
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